
THE MESSENGER
WHAT’S HAPPENING @ TRINITY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

CHRISTIAN CURRICULUM CORNER

TCS PRAYER GROUP

As we continue our journey through our school theme of “Blessed”. 
This month’s focus is:  Blessed are the peacemakers.
Please click here, for more ways we seek to understand
what this means to us in the world today.

 
A note from Pastor Tim 
Please click here to read Pastor Tim’s March
Message about “Disruptions” .

“Come, follow me,” Jesus said, “and I will send you
out to fish for people.” 
Matthew 4:19 

MARCH
2022

Please click here for some
ideas for contemplating

Lent



 

Everyone is welcome to join the TCS
Prayer Group on Wednesday

mornings at 8:30 am. 
We are now meeting inside the school
and little ones are always welcome! We
would love to pray for you. Please send
your confidential prayer requests to the

main office. 




https://www.tcskids.com/download/382352
https://www.tcskids.com/download/384028
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14hHxW8I-4ksFAQQhYGp_srqwVYfl9CSx/view


LEGO CONTEST
T C S  1 0 t h  A n n u a l




M A R C H  2 0 2 2

SCHOOL BANKING
C o n t a c t :  b a n k i n g @ t c s k i d s . c o m

Wednesday, March 9 
Wednesday, April 13 
Wednesday, May 11 
Wednesday, June 8 

We are happy to announce that we are once
again offering school banking. Students are able
to open a student bank account with Christian
Credit Union (CCU) and earn 5.5% to 50% interest
on amounts deposited, depending on their grade
level.
 
Contact parent volunteer Arlene Reimer at
banking@tcskids.com to open an account. TCS
also receives a bonus from CCU for every account
opened. 

Student banking will be available once per month
on Wednesday mornings from 8:30– 10:00 am. 
The dates for the remainder of the school year
are: 

Registration for the Kindergarten 2023/2024 year will
open to NEW families on Friday, May 27, 2022 at 7 am. If
you have a student who was born in 2018 that is eligible
for K 2023 and you think we MAY NOT have that student
on file, please contact Audra Chase right away so that a
spot can be reserved for your student. 

A “Continuous Enrollment” package has been sent out
to all families and the deadline for withdrawal of
students has now passed. Please watch your emails for
your 2022-23 Program Fee invoice. Those will be sent
out by the end of April. Please contact Audra Chase or
Jody Vriend if you have any questions. 

ADMISSIONS OFFICE

Elementary Students Only! 
Contest Date: 

Set-up, viewing, and judging 
Thursday, April 7 

Pickup and Awards 
Friday, April 8 

Registration Deadline: 
Wednesday, March 16 

Click here for more information. 






Kindergarten 2023/2024 



Virtual Open House 
Now available ON DEMAND 

Thank you to everyone who helped spread the
word about our virtual Open House that was held
on February, 9th. It was a big success with 62
families signing up to join. 

We recorded the virtual open house and it is now
available ON DEMAND. Please share the link below
with anyone you may know who might be
interested in learning more about TCS. 

Virtual Open House On Demand. 

mailto:banking@tcskids.com
https://www.tcskids.com/download/382209
https://www.tcskids.com/apply-now/tcs-virtual-open-house-rsvp
https://www.tcskids.com/apply-now/tcs-virtual-open-house-rsvp


M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r

SILK
CLOSET

S e p t e m b e r  2 0 1 9

100'S DAY

On Friday, February 18th
students in grades 1-3 celebrated
the 100th day of school. Students
wore their “100 Crowns”, clothing
they decorated with the theme
100 (and some pink to celebrate
Pink Shirt day too), while
participating in the many 100’s
Day themed activities. Click here
to view photos. 

JH SKI DAY

Junior High had an awesome day
on the slopes - together.  Click
here for more photos of the day
at Castle Mountain Resort.

EAGLES
HOCKEY
Last Friday the students played
their annual game against CCS.
This game is an annual event that
enables our students to test their
new skills and have fun playing
hockey. Click here to learn more
about the program and to view
some of the great photos. 

V o l  1  I s s u e  2 1

WINTER
OLYMPICS
Our grade 1 to 4 students celebrated
the Olympics during gym,
participating in an Opening
Ceremony as well as many winter
Olympic sports including hockey
(of course). 
Click here to find a Fun Fact about
our TCS connection to the
Olympics and to view photos. 

SPREADING
KINDNESS
Before the break our students and
staff participated in two spirit
days, Valentine’s Day and Pink
Shirt Day, spreading kindness.
Thank you to our Junior High
Leadership Team for
coordinating the days. With the
sale of our Pink Shirts we raised
over $120 for the Calgary Dream
Centre. Click here to view some
great photos. 

WIZARD OF
OZ

We had an adventurous week in
the wonderful land of Oz. It was
exciting to be able to have a full
stage production after a 2 year
hiatus. For those of you who were
not able to see the production,
please check out the photos to
experience the play yourselves. 






February may have been a short month but it was jam packed with so many fun events! 



February FUN!

https://www.tcskids.com/home/news/post/celebrating-100s-day
https://www.tcskids.com/home/news/post/junior-high-ski-day2
https://www.tcskids.com/athletics/eagles-in-action-blog/post/tcs-eagles-hockey
https://www.tcskids.com/home/news/post/celebrating-the-olympics
https://www.tcskids.com/home/news/post/spreading-kindness
https://www.tcskids.com/home/news/post/wizard-of-oz

